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Figure 1 – The map above outlines the proposed French Immersion boundary change for Newmarket High 
School to create the new Huron Heights Secondary School French Immersion program. The proposed Huron 
Heights Secondary School French Immersion boundary includes the area north of Davis Drive (East and West) 
to Ravenshoe Road between the Holland River in the east and the York-Durham Line in the west. 

York Region District School Board 

Virtual Meeting Information:  
Wednesday April 17th 2024 starting at 7:00 p.m. 

For more information and to register in advance of the meeting, visit the  
YRDSB School Boundary and Presentations webpage or E-mail: planning.services@yrdsb.ca 

Proposed Huron Heights  
Secondary School  

French Immersion Boundary 
(September 2025) 

The York Region District School Board will be hosting a public information meeting regarding a proposed 
change to the Newmarket High School French Immersion boundary. 
The purpose of this community meeting is to provide information to parents regarding the proposal to 
modify the current Newmarket High School French Immersion boundary to create a new French Immersion 
boundary for Huron Heights Secondary School for those students entering the French Immersion program 
beginning in September 2025.  
French Immersion students residing in the grey area shown on the map will be impacted by the proposed 
boundary change. 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/board-plans/school-boundary-information-and-presentations
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